
McVey Elementary School 
PTA Meeting 1:30pm  
June 13, 2023 
 

I. Welcome 
II. Pledge of Allegiance 

III. Minutes approved by Karen Heckman & Jennifer Pevsner 
IV. Treasurers Report – Julie Leake 

a. Last balance - $36,696.69 
b. Current balance - $27,056.67 with $16,811.83 outstanding checks 

V. Principals Report – Ms. Dunne 
a. Happy June! 
b. Thank you for the wonderful Bingo event. 
c. Beginning of next year – team goals by grade; End of Year – get suggestions how to 

make McVey better; Working on ideas for K-2 for next year. 
d. Field Day was a huge success. 
e. Looking forward to Jared Campbell tomorrow. 
f. May Madness was great. 
g. Huge Thank You to Siobhan Licastro for her help on Pathway to Kindness. 
h. Looking forward to the Senior Clap Out. 
i. The school sign has been re-installed. 
j. Mr. Rosner met with student council officers. 
k. Infinite Campus will be replacing HAC. 
l. District will be changing food company from Aramark to Whitsons. 
m. Hats off to 5th Grade committee. 
n. Pick date for supply drop off; possibly 9/1/23. 
o. Kindergarten orientation was a huge success. 

VI. Teacher Liaison Report – Ms. Jalfin 
a. Give PTA membership forms to kindergarten parents. 
b. Recommend a list of responsibilities for class parents. 

VII. Presidents Report – Amy Ramnarine & Jennifer Reinhardt 
a. Thank you all for a great year. Looking forward to next year! 

VIII. Vice Presidents Report – Allison Vardakis & Karen Heckman 
a. Wishing everyone a wonderful summer and good luck to the 5th graders! 

IX. Secretaries Report – Jennifer Pevsner & Michelle Robertson 
a. We will miss the kids; Congrats Graduates; Wishing everyone a great summer! 

X. Committees 
a. Membership: Karen Heckman – Goal was 486 members; as of today we have 535 

members 
b. Access & Curriculum: Amy Ramnarine – last meeting, got update of ICT program.  ICT 

was only 4-5 at Bowling Green Elementary and has grown and is rolling in the right 
direction.  Meetings in September at 9:30am on Wednesdays. 



c. Safety & Transportation: Jennifer Pevsner & Jennifer Reinhardt – nothing new to report. 
d. 5th Grade Committee: Jamie Tobin – kids had an awesome last few weeks.  Thank you, 

Ms. Dunne, and Mr. Minerva; you were so great.  Thank you, Amy, Jen R. and Jen P. for 
all your help. There were over 90 kids for the dance. 

e. Green Thumb: was a rush of an event and a lot of fun. 
f. Bake Sale: Julie Leake – was awesome this year! Everything was homemade. 
g. Spring Book Fair: Allison Vardakis & Jennifer Pevsner - BOGO Book Fair was so much fun.  

We had a lot of volunteers. 
h. Tie Dye Day: Allison Vardakis & Andrea Hanna – was a blast, organized chaos. 
i. Field Day: Jennifer Pevsner, Jennifer Reinhardt, Sharan Sokhey, Stephanie Mastropietro, 

Michelle Robertson – was a huge success.  Thank you volunteers! 
j. BBQ: Jennifer Pevsner, Julie Leake, Andy Lindow – Thank you for your patience; will now 

take place on Thursday June 15th due to inclement weather. 
k. Bingo: Rosanna Schnickel – was moved to Friday June 9th. Rosanna did an amazing job. 

The kids previewed the prizes prior to playing. 
l. Upcoming 5th Grade Committee – Flyer will be going out for the new committee.  We 

will meet at the end of August for ideas for next year. 
m. Welcome Back Coffee Bar – will be held on 9/1/23 to welcome the teachers and staff 

back to school. 


